PUBLIC NOTICE

Please take note that the Hon. Chief Justice has permitted that criminal
matters before Hon. Magistrates Countrywide scheduled to be held from 14%
to the 17t December, 2020 be adjourned to further dates in order to allow
the National Prosecution Authority (NPA) host a Prosecutors’ Retreat at

Sandys Creations during the same period.

Litigants with matters scheduled on the said dates are therefore advised to

contact the Marshals to the Hon. Magistrates for the rescheduling of the
affected matters.

The inconvenience caused is deeply regretted.
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